

ALASKA

January 31, 2011

The Honorable Sean Parnell Governor of Alaska State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Governor Parnell:

RE: Senate Bill 41 and House Bill 102

On behalf of the National Federation of Independent Business/Alaska, I wish to respectfully share our support for Senate Bill 41 and House Bill 102 that suspend the motor fuel tax for two years. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

The cost of fuel is a significant cost for many small businesses. The fuel tax suspension will help many of that business in these very difficult economic times.

Sincerely yours,

Dennis L. DeWitt Alaska State Director

Cc: NFIB/AK Leadership Council